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IMO Malacca and Singapore Straits Trust Fund
(from 2009 to 2018)

•Provisional fund balance as at the end of 2015: $290,792

•2016 budget: $277,200

•Remaining fund at the end of 2016 (budget): $  13,592

•expected remaining fund: about $100,000



IMO’s contribution to the Cooperative Mechanism

• IMO will continue to ask its Members to donate to the IMO Trust 
Fund

• Financial contribution to the Mechanism may be reduced due to 
the decreasing fund level

• IMO will contribute to the Mechanism, taking into account the 
importance of the Straits, for further safety, security and 
protection of marine environment


